

Ganado Unified School District No. 20

Post Office Box 1757 - Ganado, Arizona 86505
Telephone: 928.755.1000 - Fax: 928.755.1012
District Website: www.ganado.k12.az.us

Notice of Public Meeting of the Governing Board of Ganado Unified School District No. 20

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that the Governing Board of the Ganado Unified School District No. 20 may have a quorum of the governing board at a meeting on Monday, April 1, 2024, at 8:00 a.m. at Ganado High School, Ganado, Arizona. There will be no action of the governing board.

Dated this 28th day of March 2024

Leandra Thomas, Superintendent